
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

LEDYARD Inland Wetlands & Watercourses Commission  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The Ledyard IWWC will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 12, 2024 at 7pm at the 

Town Hall Annex, 741 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard, CT for the following application: 

 

IWWC#24-10RA - Proposed Text Amendments to Inland Wetlands and Watercourses 

Regulations Sections 2.1, 7.5.b, 7.6.1, 7.8, 7.9, 11.6, 19.b, & 20 - Applicant, Ledyard Inland Wetlands 

& Watercourses Commission, Justin DeBrodt, Chairman. 

A copy of the application and all supporting documents is available at the Land Use Dept. at 

Town Hall, 741 Colonel Ledyard Hwy, Ledyard, CT.  

Attention: legal@theday.com 

This legal notice shall be published in The Day newspaper on Friday, 

November 1, 2024 and Friday, November 8, 2024. 
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